
FACULTIES OF MATHEMATICS, COMPUTER SCIENCE & STATISTICS 

JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE WITH UNDERGRADUATES 

A meeting of this committee will be held on Friday 4 February at 2pm in the New Higman Room, 

Mathematical Institute. 

Papers to: Ben Hoskin (MURC Chairperson), Chan-Young Song (MURC Secretary), Young Hyun Choi 

(MURC Treasurer/Bookstall Manager and MURC 1
st

-year Rep), Jamie Potter (MURC Open Day Co-

ordinator and MURC Mathematics & Statistics Rep), Samiha Ismail (MURC IT Rep), Elena Sizikova 

(MURC Mathematics & Computer Science Rep), Petra Staynova (MURC Mathematics & Philosophy 

Rep), Joseph Chittenden-Veal (MURC 4
th

-year Rep), David Hagger (MURC Questionnaires Rep), Karyn 

Cooke (MURC Publicity Officer), Dr Peter Neumann (Faculty Teaching Advisor), Dr Mike Spivey 

(Computing Laboratory), Dr Neil Laws (Department of Statistics), Dr Richard Earl (Admissions Co-

ordinator & Joint Committee for Mathematics and Philosophy), Ms Louise Sumner (MPLS). 

AGENDA 

1. Meeting held on Friday 29 October 2010: 

(a) Minutes (attached) 

(b) Matters arising 

 

2. Reports from the meetings of the Faculty/Teaching/Academic Committees 

(a) Mathematics 

(i) Review of Mods and Part A 

(b) Computer Science 

(c) Statistics 

 

3. MURC Business 

a) Mathematics options for computer science students 

b) OUSU Report (attached) 

c) Other business 

 

4. National Student Survey 2011 

(a) Results from 2010 (attached) 

(b) Survey for 2011 

 

5. Questionnaires 

(a) Michaelmas Term 2010 statistical summaries (attached) 

(b) 2009/10 End-of-year questionnaire 

 

6. Open Days 2011 

Departmental Open Days –7
th

 May and 14
th

 May 

We will need a student speaker at each day (can be same person) who, each day, will need 

to give two 15 minute talks at 11.15am and 12noon. 

 

7. Lecture List for Trinity Term 2011  

The lecture list will appear on the Mathematical Institute’s website. 

 

8. AOB 

 

PMN/HSL 26/01/2011  


